
 Agreed Report of Board of Management Meeting  

26th September 2017 

 Votes of sympathy were extended to the family of Rena Maloney, Balla and also to the 

family of David Gavin, Breaffy on their recent bereavements.  

 Congratulations to Ms. Naoise Gallagher on the recent birth of her daughter Ailbhe. We wish 

her all the best for her maternity leave.  

 Well done to the local tidy towns organisation on their achievements both for the town and 

town park in the national competition.  

 Congratulations to past pupil Iarlaith Golding on his success in the Celtic Games, and also in 

setting a new national record in the All-Ireland U16 250m hurdles.  

 Well done to the Manulla Ladies Soccer team on their recent national win. We also wish the 

Balla Senior GAA team all the best in their upcoming semi-final.   

 We would like to remind parents that the school is obliged to inform Tusla of any absences 

above 20 days in the school year.  

 Congratulations to the senior classes on their song of support ‘Mayo Symphony’. Once again  

their talents were broadcast on national television and their green and red could be seen in 

local and national newspapers. Thank you to all the staff for their help in preparation and in 

particular to Colin Redmond for recording our song.  

 Congratulations to our cross country team who participated in competition in Ballinrobe. 

Best of luck to our senior boys team who have qualified to compete at the next level in 

Ballina. Particular thanks to Mr de Lacy who trained the school team. 

 Rugby, hurling and football training are ongoing in the school. Swimming will commence 

after mid-term break.  

  Thank you to all who contributed to our All Ireland Final ticket raffle. It was a huge success 

raising €2845.  

 The schools existing critical incident policy will be reviewed in the coming weeks.  

 


